
 

May 11, 2017 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Troy Waymaster, Chairperson 

House Committee on Appropriations 

Statehouse, Room 111-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Waymaster: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2426 by House Committee on Appropriations 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2426 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2426 would reconcile amendments to statutes that have been amended more than 

once during the Legislative Session.  The bill would combine non-contradictory amendments 

from enacted legislation to produce one version of the statute. 

 

 Enactment of HB 2426 would have no fiscal effect. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 


